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Updates to the Great Firewall of China

2022-10-07 - Devin S - Announcements

Recently, we have begun to see reports of users being unable to access VPN services from
within China. This is the result of a recent upgrade to the Great Firewall in a deliberate
attempt to block all VPN services and protocols. Our team is investigating options for
workarounds for this issue, but we do not currently have a timeframe for circumventing this
block. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we appreciate your patience.
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